
PTA Newsletter June 2021 
  
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Hope you are all enjoying this lovely sunshine we are having!  

This is just a brief update from us, but with some important news. 

The current main PTA members, Jenna, Louise, Richard and Izabela have all 
made the decision to step down from their roles at the AGM in November.  

We have all loved the involvement in the PTA and the fundraising for our school.  
We have made some long lasting friendships along the way too, but it’s time for 
some fresh eyes and ideas. So this means for the PTA to continue, it needs 
people (that’s you parents/carers) to fill these roles. 

As Jerry Clay PTA is a registered charity, without anyone putting themselves 
forward, the PTA would sadly have to fold.  This would ultimately mean no events 
for the children and no money to contribute towards our lovely Jerry Clay 
Academy learning environment.   

We have a few months left, but if this is something you might be interested in, 
please get in touch. We can share our knowledge and wisdom (sure we have a 
little ahah) to see if this is something you wish to explore. We have also attached 
the general guidance of what each role’s responsibilities are.  

 

Father’s Day 2021 
Hopefully you will have all seen and placed an 
order for the delicious Krispy Kreme Doughts 
we are selling for Father’s Day. There is a 

chance we will have some left overs, so keep your eye on twitter 
next week for the chance of a last minute buy!   



Pre-loved Uniform   
If you have any outgrown JCA branded jumpers, 
cardigans or t-shirts that are in good condition we 
would really appreciate your donation.  Especially 
the larger sizes. 

Please bring them along to the school reception 
area and pop them in the designated wheel bin. 

Please only put branded uniform in there.  We 
appreciate you may have other uniform items in 
great condition but we do not have space to store 
this.  We also do not have facilities to dispose of 
other clothing. 

If you would like to buy any uniform please get 
in touch on the contact details below. 
Jumpers and cardigans £2 
T-shirts £1  
Summer Dresses £2 

Support our PTA whilst you shop on 
Amazon Smile 
We are signed up to Amazon Smile which is a 
great way to generate money for our PTA whilst 
you do your Amazon shop.   

Amazon Smile works like and is identical to the 
usual amazon website. 

Go to: www.smile.amazon.co.uk 

Login:  Details are the same as your normal Amazon account. 

It will then ask you to link to the charity you want to support. 

Click: Jerry Clay Academy PTA 

Start shopping it’s as simple as that! 

Every time you shop our PTA will get a percentage of your total bill.   

Even if you forget and have put things in your basket you can log into 
amazon smile and you items will still be in the basket. 



 
Get in touch 
Email: Jerryclaypta@gmail.com 

Phone or text: 

Louise 07977 503 161 Jenna 07780 604 068 

Follow us on Twitter @jca_pta. 

Warm Regards 

Jenna and Louise 

PTA Co-Chairs


